
Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso will be the new CEO of EPM. 

 

The EPM Board of Directors announces the following to the public 

opinion: 

The Mayor of Medellín called for an extraordinary meeting of the Board 

of Directors to be held today, April 13, 2021, due to the resignation from 

the position of CEO submitted by Alejandro Calderón Chatet on April 12.   

Following due deliberation, the Board of Directors, unanimously, 

recommended the Mayor the appointment of Jorge Andrés Carrillo 

Cardoso as CEO.  

Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso is a civil and environmental engineer from 

Universidad de los Andes and he has a Master’s degree in 

Environmental Management from the same university. He has served as 

vice minister of Water and Sanitation and deputy superintendent for 

Water, Sewage and Waste Collection of the Superintendency of 

Residential Public Utilities, and he also has experience in the residential 

public utilities and environmental sectors.  

Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso has been recognized for his important 

contribution to EPM as current Board member, a position from which he 

will resign to take office as CEO of EPM.   

The Mayor followed the advice of the Board of Directors and announced 

that his appointment will be made pursuant to his constitutional, legal 

and statutory powers.  


